
DECEMBER 2022 

  

Hello Brothers and Sisters, Are you sending your photos and reports of what you are 

doing to me? I have received some at this time but not very many. Did you join us 

when National President Jane visited us and go to the Clackamas Village, Oregon 

Gardens or the dinner? Did you take pictures that I have not received yet? I am 

looking forward to seeing your pictures so that I can put them in Debby’s book. Has 

she been at your District meeting, and you took pictures with her and the members 

that were present? Please send them to me. 

  

I have an idea for anyone wanting to start going thru the chairs of any Auxiliary, 

District or Department level of any organization, to start taking pictures of your 

travels and experiences when you start at your first level, whether it be guard or a 

position in between there and President. Many members don’t think about starting to 

journal their journey that early, but it is a great way to show how much you have 

grown going thru that experience. You can make a book for every year and the final 

one for the year that you are President. We are coming up on Western Conference in 

Portland very quickly. I know I will have a lot of help 
 


